
BURBANK BLVD–LANKERSHIM BLVD TO CLEON AVE 
WIDENING PROJECT 

 

 

The City of Los Angeles (City) will widen approximately 0.7 mile of Burbank 

Boulevard by 12 feet on both sides between Lankershim Boulevard and Cleon 

Avenue to Major Highway Standards. The proposed improvements include the 

construction of concrete curb, gutter and sidewalks; asphalt concrete pavement; 

storm drain and sanitary sewer facilities, street trees, street lighting, traffic signals 

and possibly green street elements. 

 

In order to widen the street, all utilities along Burbank Boulevard between 

Lankershim Boulevard and Cleon Avenue will need to be relocated and new 

sidewalk will be constructed.  Also, any encroachments in the City’s right of way 

will need to be removed and relocated. From April 19, 2021 to April 28, 2021, the 

City provided survey marks at each affected private property to identify the 

encroachments onto the City’s right of way, which includes but is not limited to a 

wrought iron/chain link fencing and signage. 

 

In order to meet the Project timeline to commence construction in early January 

2022, the City requests for your immediate attention to remove the encroachments 

in the City’s right of way. Please remove the encroachment no later than 30 days 

from the date when StreetsLA Investigation and Enforcement Division has 

contacted you.    
 

 


